
Did you know that it is a Mitzvah to be in and eat a meal in the Sukkah?  
As well as shaking the Lulav and Etrog?  

We look forward to sharing this opportunity with our Kehillah. 
 
 
 
 
 
 

This year we will be kicking off our Landscaping Project, which is being Chaired by MOK President, Rich Fox. 
He and his committee have some fabulous ideas and ways to make the outdoors of our Kehillah beautiful. 

Here’s what you can bring on Sunday, September 30th: 
 

 Cactus Clippings (thus the name of our event!) 
 Packet of flower seeds to be planted in our garden 

 Your smiling faces and enthusiasm 
 

Catered by Levi Catering: 
Kosher Hot Dogs and a veggie option with all of the fixings 

Potato Salad, Cole Slaw, Chips, Drinks and Dessert 
$10/child; $12/adult; $40/family of 4 or more  

 
RSVP by Thursday, September 27th 

Sukkot 2018  Congregation Kehillah  21001 N Tatum Blvd Ste 1630 # 439 Phoenix, AZ 85050  
 

 If you wish to pay online, https://congregationkehillah.org/product/donation/  
Recurrence: One time, Fund: General, Tribute Type: None, Message for Acknowledgment Card: SUKKOT  

 
 
 
 

Name(s) _________________________________________________________________________________   
   

Phone__________________________Email____________________________________________________   
   

Adults_____x $12   Children_____x $10 Family of 4 or more $40_____ Total amount enclosed $__________ 
 
I wish to order the veggie option_____ 


